
Sincerely, 

c:) 

GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

National Archives and Records Service 
Washington, D.C. 20408 

December 1, 1969 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coc d'Or Press 

• Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

We regret that a var;:,-raph was inadvertently omitted fr.7. - -1Y 1PttP7 

November 18 replyin6 to your letters of Cctober 25 and November 1, 1969. 

This paragraph was as follows: 

We do not know cif an orirl::nal of .:ommission Fteirlbil_- 391 or any 

memoranda, Letters 'If trasmit,-..al 	:.:f.strihutin, or enperges 

to this exhibit among the yacorc:i -2 the Warren CQmmission, The 

copies of CE =;,)1 ano "40 that 	are furnihinp 	t. were maxi 

from photograrAs wh-lcn are. the :;c;- on's flla 	 those 

exhibita. 

',IMES B. RIK-ADS 
Archivist of the United States 


